
From: Redacted 

Sent: 12/19/2013 5:10:19 PM 
To: Jack Hagan (EJH(5)cpuc 
Cc: 

Bcc: 

Redacted 

Redacted ; sks@cpuc.ca.gov 
(sks@cpuc .ca.gov) 

Subject: Notification of Changes to PG&E's Gas Meter Test Equipment, per GO 58-A 

Brigadier General Hagan: 

In accordance with Section 5.c. and 15.c. of General Order No. 58-A, Standards for 
Gas Service in the State of California, enclosed please find PG&E's notification of 
changes and its associated attachments to its Gas Meter Test Equipment at PG&E's 
Gas and Electric Meter Services facility located in Fremont, California. 
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